Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD

From: Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, March 25, 2016 8:26 AM

To: '‘Boyer, Kegan W'

Subject: RE: Sampling Methodology Modification Request - Former South Eunice Gas Plant -
GW-003

Aloha Mr. Boyer,

Thank you for sending this to the OCD.

Based on the documentation, the OCD conditionally approves this modification in sampling techniques.
Please keep us informed for potential re-evaluation at a later time.

Mahalo

-Doc

Tomas 'Doc' Oberding PhD

Hydrologist, Adv-District 1

Oil Conservation Division, EMNRD

(505) 476-3403

E-Mail: tomas.oberding@state.nm.us

&

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Boyer, Kegan W [mailto:Kegan.Boyer@chevron.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 7:18 AM

To: Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD <Tomas.Oberding@state.nm.us>

Subject: Sampling Methodology Modification Request - Former South Eunice Gas Plant - GW-003

Morning Dr. Oberding,

Chevron Environmental Management Company is submitting the attached request for modification of the groundwater
sampling methodology at the Former South Eunice Gas Plant (GW-003). The attached outlines our plan to change from a
low-flow groundwater sampling technique to a no-purge sampling technique.

We plan to implement this change for the 15-half 2016 sampling event scheduled to begin the week of March 28,
2016. We will evaluate the effectiveness of the revised sampling procedure prior to continuing with its usage in the 2n-
half 2016 sampling event scheduled for the third quarter.

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments regarding the request. A copy of this request will also be
uploaded to the OCD FTP site under the Chevron folder.

Thanks,
Kegan

Kegan Boyer, P.G.
Project Manager



Upstream Business Unit

Chevron Environmental Management Company
1400 Smith Street, Room 07076

Houston, TX 77002

Direct: 713.372.7705

Mobile: 281.224.9138
kegan.boyer@chevron.com

This message may contain confidential information that is legally privileged, and is intended only for the use of the parties to whom it is addressed. If you
are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of any information in this message is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify me at 713.372.7705 or by reply e-mail.



